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Security Advisory 

 
  
 Recent inputs suggest Anti Government Elements (AGEs) may target 
Indian interests and facilities near Eid, which is expected on 30th of August to 
register their presence, to regain their lost ground and to extend their 
influence to undermine the perception of security.  Reportedly, they are also 
contemplating to conduct attacks targeting Government facilities, important 
personalities and sensitive locations, including crowded public places.   
 
2. Recently, in last week, on August 19, 2011 multiple attack on  British 
Consulate by AGEs, in which at least nine people, including one foreign 
national were killed, was a spectacular attempt to draw the world and 
domestic media attention.  Possibilities of such types of attacks in coming 
days may not be ruled out.  
 
3. All Indian citizens are advised to be cautious in the coming days in 
their movements, timings and patterns as well as when they are at residences. 
Keeping a safe distance from security convoys and typical government or 
security-related establishments, check-points and barriers is also reiterated, as 
they continue to be a target of Anti Government Elements (AGEs). It is also 
advised to avoid visiting public places like markets, hotels and malls. 
Awareness of the prevailing security scenario via local visual/print media as 
well as through interaction with fellow colleagues is also suggested. 
 
4. This advisory is being issued only to make addressees cautious of the 
threats being perceived so far.  There is no need for panic, indiscretion or 
over-reaction. 
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